
 

 

 

17 March 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Students Remote Learning at home and PSA/ NEA groups in school this past week  
I would just like to take this opportunity to say well done to all the Year 10s for managing their time 

positively this week on Wednesday and Thursday either remote learning at home or coming into 

school for PSA or NEA work. I hope the opportunity to come into school for the PSA or NEA work was 

beneficial. 

 

Year 10 RE – Data 2  
Before the end of Friday 17 March a report will be made available on Go4Schools which shows your 

child’s RE mock grade. Please remember that the Data 2 recently published takes into account not 

only this but all of the work the staff have seen, as the mock paper does not cover it all. Therefore it 

can often be the case that the two grades differ. If you have any queries please contact your child’s 

RE teacher directly. 

 

RE Revision Support 

As the first RE is coming up on Monday 15th May, we are very aware of the need to continue to 

support students with their preparation for their first GCSE.  We will therefore be providing revision 

sessions after school as shown below. 

If your child is unable to attend on these dates we can be flexible so please let their RE teacher 

know. We also offer a breakfast club every Tuesday morning in H118 from 8.20-8.50am for students 

who arrive at school early and might want a quiet space to revise with support.  

If you have any queries please let Mrs McGwinn know. 
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Careers – Year 10 Work Experience 12 – 16 June 2023 
Work experience is fast approaching!! 

Thank you to the majority of parents/carers who have completed the Microsoft form giving consent 

for their child to attend a work experience placement. Mrs Barley-Morey will be sending out reminders 

via students setting as a G4S to encourage the remaining parents/carers to complete this important 

part of the process. 

If you would prefer a hard copy to complete then please ask your child to see Mrs O’Donnell in the 

Careers Office (C043). 

I have attached the work experience guide document to support the process of securing a placement 

as well as the details for uploading the placement details on to the Careers Platform Grofar. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Butler 

Assistant Head Teacher, Head of Year 10 


